
Provider Bulletin 

 

 

 
 

Provider Bulletin 
News and Information 

 

May 10, 2024    

 
Billing providers that don’t require rendering provider 
NPI or taxonomy 
 

There are certain billing providers that do not require a rendering provider NPI and taxonomy on the 

claim. Including unnecessary rendering provider information on these claims initiates a manual 

review and slows down the claims processing time and payment. An additional reminder, “Rendering 

Provider” information on the claim is for practitioner information only, not the location where the 

service was rendered.  

 

A current list of the most common billing providers that do not require a rendering provider NPI and 

taxonomy on the claim is available on UCare’s Claims and Billing webpage under “Taxonomy 

Requirements.”  

For additional information on taxonomy, please visit the Claims & Billing webpage, the Resources for 

Electronic Transactions webpage and the Electronic Data Interchange chapter of the UCare Provider 

Manual.   
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